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March 21, 2011





Professor Ioannis G. Pallikaris


School of Medicine, University of Crete


P.O 71003


Voutes, Heraklion, Crete





Dear Professor Pallikaris,





On behalf of the members of the Academia, it is my pleasure to inform you of your election to membership in the AOI.  You are joining an organization with members from 33 countries, leaders in ophthalmology, for whom your membership is important.





You will bring great distinction to the AOI and I hope that you will find value from your membership and will look forward to attending AOI meetings on a regular basis.





Soon you will hear from our Secretary-General, Prof. Peter Wiedemann, who will give you some information about the AOI and your part in helping to make the organization flourish.





If I can be of help in any way, please let me know.  In the meantime, congratulations, welcome to the AOI, and thank you in advance for what I know will be your many contributions to the Academia in the years ahead.





Sincerely,


�





Paul R. Lichter, M.D.





PRL/tim








